
The Bomb Bomb Barbato family, through 3 generations, has been proud and 
fortunate to have served the Philadelphia, Delaware County and South 
Jersey communities for over 73 years. Frank and Deb Barbato will be 
retiring and closing our doors December 28th 

We would like to thank all of our family, friends and customers over the 
years who have made Bomb Bomb your destination for great food and fun. 
We appreciated every minute of our neighbors and warm South Philly 
community. 

Frank Sr and Jeanie started our wonderful establishment in 1951. Frank Jr 
and Marc grew up in the business. Deb married Frank and joined in to create 
our successful restaurant. Finally, our three children, Frank, Andrew and 
Kristina grew up at the restaurant. Bomb Bomb will always hold a special 
place in our family’s hearts as we know it will for so many who have 
supported us throughout the years.  

We would also like to give a special thanks to all of our staff over the years 
that have become our Bomb Bomb family. Without them, we could not have 
become the “Grandma’s Kitchen” restaurant that we became know as. 

We will be serving our famous Stuffed Calamari feast throughout December. 
Wishing everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy and Healthy New Year. 

Come and enjoy all your favorite entrees before we go fishing! 

Love, 
The Barbatos

Thank You


